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STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
AUGUSTA

Mey 28, 1986

lioward C. Hsnscom, M. D,
Director of Institutional Bervice
Augusta, ¥eine

Dear Dootor Hansdoms

dnswering your inquiry relative to the renow
viation of the existing water supply s{rtem and the
instellation of a sewerage disposul plant,in ecomnection
with the building improvement suthorized by the Eightye
goventh Legleleture at the Northern Maine Sematorium, I
em pleesed to suggest that as & sufficient water supnply
syetenm end an adeguate severage dispossl plant is a
necessary part of the canstruction and improvesent contenw
plated, you sre justified in eonstructing a witer and
seworage systom commemsurate with the sangtoriiim regire~
ments, provided you keep within your appropristion.

The foregoing is also enplicable to your i{nguiry
regarding the Vestern ilaine Banatcrium,

I em also of the opinion that if vou find that =
new bullding at the Central Haine Esnatorium is prefereble
$o &n "addition® to the nurses’ home, vou vill be jJustified

in meking the change if it aun be done within ths appro-
priation therefor.

Very truly'yonra,

Deputy Attorney Generzl

BLF H



